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I would like to keep mailing in my ballots as I am at work full time. I believe having to 

be in person to vote would make it difficult for many people who also work, or shut in 

due to illness,  to cast their their votes. We already had to verify our identities and 

that we are citizens to be able to get our mail in ballots. We want to encourage more 

people to vote, not put more obstacles in their way.  


